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Head Teacher:   Mr T Abbs 

Dear Parents         7th March 2024 
 

Egg Hunt at Earith Primary School: Thursday 28th March: After School 
 

Last year, we called off our Egg Hunt due to heavy rain/adverse conditions and conducted a hunt in and around 
school.  Weather permitting, this year, the plan is to host an Egg Hunt after school at 3:15pm. 
 
During the afternoon, paper eggs will be stashed in and around the exterior of the grounds – concrete, grass & 
woodlands.  Simply, collect your child from their classroom and get hunting! 
 
It’s non-uniform day that day so children should be wearing clothes you do not mind them being in, outdoors 
around the grounds.  They must have long sleeves/coat – no shorts/exposed legs. 
 
Whether you take part, or not; find a paper egg or not, your child can still collect a real chocolate egg on behalf of 
FOES at the gate as you leave – Happy Easter! 
 
I would advise you bring wellies for your child to change into when you collect them from the classroom at 
3:15pm. 
 
Parents will be responsible for supervising their own children.  Children will be released in the usual way. 
Therefore, if your child has permission to walk home by themselves, and you are not attending to supervise 
them, please call the school office no later than midday on Monday 24th March to inform us of what level of 
permission you give your child/whether they will stay. 
 
Younger siblings are welcome to accompany you, but again, remain under your supervision.   
 
In the build-up to the event, I will share with you a basic risk assessment so you know the hazards in and around 
the grounds to look out for as you are supervising your children, as well as any further logistical information. 
 
Contingency Plan 
If it’s too wet and windy, the Egg Hunt outside will be called off as it will be too risky: slips, trips, falling branches 
etc.!  We will endeavour to text you if it’s not going ahead. We may be able to host one internally, like last year. 
 
Other Easter Events 
March 26th: children will take part during the afternoon in the annual egg rolling competition we host each year: 
class by class; heat-by-heat until we crown our Egg Rolling Champion for 2024!   
 
March 27th: please send your child into school with at least one hard-boiled egg for our annual egg 
decorating competition held that day. 
 
March 28th: non-uniform: donation in the FOES bucket.  End of Term Assembly at 9am: Head’s Awards, Active 
Badges etc (all welcome). 3:15pm: Egg Hunt as above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Abbs 
Egg Teacher 
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